
From: Suzanne Brothen <sdbrothen@msn.com> 
Date: October 10, 2018 at 6:46:31 AM PDT 
To: "pperotte@cityofgoleta.org" <pperotte@cityofgoleta.org> 
Subject: Calle Real Mid-Span Crosswalk 

 

I am asking you to support the mid-span crosswalk on Calle Real between Encina 

Lane and the crosswalk at Kyles Kitchen. 
 

I am a local resident and walk across Calle Real in this area several times a week.  Thank you. 
 

Suzanne Brothen 
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From: Joanne Cohen <joannecohen@cox.net> 
Date: October 10, 2018 at 12:34:25 PM PDT 
To: <pperotte@cityofgoleta.org>, <mbennett@cityofgoleta.org>, <krichards@cityofgoleta.org>, 
<raceves@cityofgoleta.org>, <skasdin@cityofgoleta.org> 
Subject: Measure A 

Mayor and City Council, 

I am requesting your support for the proposed (and Measure A grant funded) mid-span 
crosswalk on Calle Real between Encina Lane and the crosswalk at Kyles Kitchen.  The 
distance between the existing crosswalks is over 1,000 feet, which is over 3 city 
blocks.  The crosswalk will provide me and my neighbors with a safe crossing between 
the north and south sides of the Calle Real shopping corridor.  It will encourage healthy 
walking and less carbon emitting driving.  Calle Real is a barrier in our Community.  The 
proposed crosswalk will help bridge this barrier. 

Thank you for your support, 

Joanne Cohen, Encina Royale Resident 

320 N Fairview Ave #2, Goleta 93117 
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